
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kevin RyanKevinRyan@scsenate.gov

Date: 7/11/2018 10:31:00 AM
Subject: Re: DSS Funding of Caseworkers

​Sounds good.


From: Kevin Ryan
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 9:26 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Re: DSS Funding of Caseworkers 
 
Hey Catherine, I’m actually not in this morning. I’m also waiting for some updated info from DSS so it may be 
best to wait and discuss once I receive that. Should be by end of the week. I’ll keep in touch. 
 

--
Kevin Ryan
Research Director, General Committee
South Carolina Senate
Sent from my iPad

On Jul 10, 2018, at 1:01 PM, Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Kevin, thank you. I am out of the office today because of a sore throat. I should be back tomorrow, would 
you have time then? Thank you.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

Sent from my iPhone

On Mon, Jul 9, 2018 at 4:39 PM -0400, "Kevin Ryan" <KevinRyan@scsenate.gov> wrote:
 

Hey Catherine,
If you want to come by tomorrow I can go over everything with you. It is too much to explain in an email.
Kevin
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 3:28 PM
 
To: Kevin Ryan <KevinRyan@scsenate.gov>
 
Subject: Re: DSS Funding of Caseworkers
 
Good Afternoon Kevin,
 
Danny, our chief of staff, spoke to Senator Shealy and she has asked that I be kept in the loop on this issue.
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Thank you, Catherine
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
Sent from my iPhone

On Tue, Jul 3, 2018 at 2:04 PM -0400, "Catherine McNicoll" <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Kevin,
 
Are you able to help explain the concerns over the budget allotments for DSS caseworkers?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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